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March 11, 1987

The Honorable Lando Zech, Jr.
Chairman
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The Senate Committee on Energy and Natural Resources has
scheduled a hearing on March 18, 1987 to receive testimony on
reauthorization and extension of the Price-Anderson Act. Thehearing will begin at 9:30 a.m in the Dirksen Senate Office
Building, Room SD-366.

Your appearance is hereby requested to present testimony on
behalf of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Please provide the Committee with 50 copies of your testimony
by 6: 00 p.m. Monday, March 16, 1987 and an additional 100 copies
the day of the hearing. The testimony should be delivered to
room 312 in the Senate Hart Building. If you have any questions,
please contact Mary Louise Wagner , of my staf f, at (202) 224-
7569.

With kindest personal regards,

Sincere y,
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airman
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